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The Formentera Council's Office of Infrastructure and Mobility reports that from Friday,
February 16, work crews will perform maintenance in the pedestrian area of Sant Ferran.

  

Upgrades, which involve repairs of shabby pavement, replacement of crummy street furniture
and checks for faulty lighting, will also entail new pavement in front of the Sant Ferran church.

  

The work will cost €45,000 plus VAT and will be carried out alongside nearby upgrades
currently under way at carrers València and Guillem de Montgrí. Both projects are expected to
be finished by Easter.
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